
Diary Dates 

10 Oct—Yr 2 Collective Worship to parents (9.00am) 

10 Oct—Yr 3 Stay and Learn Session 

11 Oct– Collective Worship to Parents (Y4/5) (9:00am) 

12 Oct—Yr 1 Stay and Learn Session 

16 & 17 Oct—Parents’ Evening  

11 Jan– Young Voices Concert 

4th October 2018 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support with our MacMillan Coffee Morning which raised a total of £163.45!  Thank you also for 

joining us for our harvest festival and for your food donations which have been passed on to New Life Church 

Community Larder.   A special well done to the children of Oak Class for their very first visit to Church – they did a 

fantastic job! 

 

We have also uploaded to Parent Hub Term 2 key events in school up until Christmas, which I hope will enable you to 

plan ahead as it is a very busy time of year! Hard copies are available from the school.  More details will follow 

shortly regarding the maths stay and learn sessions in school. 

 

In the coming weeks, we will be featuring a “Meet the Governors” section in our newsletter which will include pen 

portraits from each governor.    Each governor has also been assigned to a different class as follows: 

 

Oak Class – Sharon Alleary 

Maple Class  - Ricky Pledger 

Willow Class – Margaret Ingham  

Chestnut Class - Rev Chris Harrington 

Rowan Class – Gail Gregg  

Juniper Class – Richard Chillcott  

Hazel Class – Amanda Grant 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Head Teacher  

Christmas Cards 

Don’t forget to return your order form and money in a 

sealed named envelope to the School Office by the 11th 

October if you would like to place an order. 

Flu Vaccinations 

Don’t forget to complete the consent form online for 

this year’s Flu Vaccinations (26th November).  

Attendance Award 

For week commencing 24th September, the attendance 

award goes to Rowan Class. Well Done! 

Reminders 

 Please ensure that pupils do not bring in any 

footballs from home in to school.  

 Year 3—Any large plastic bottles would be 

appreciated! 

School Photographs—Smile Please 

 

Please make a note in your diaries that individual 

photographs will now take place on 31st October.  

Music 

KS2 received a Brass Music demo today during Worship, 

please contact the school for further information on 

how to sign up. 


